WRITTEN QUESTION E-2041/01
by Gerhard Hager (NI)
to the Commission

Subject: Answer to Written Question E-3951/00

I refer to my Written Question of 4 December 2000 concerning the use of EU funds in Spain (E-
-3951/00"). Given that, in your answer of 22 December 2000, you informed me that the Commission
was in the process of obtaining the information required to answer the question, please forward that
information to me.
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